From: Joanna Rouse

To: Board of Public Works; Sonntag, Steven
Subject: College Park-parcel #0709-232-2101-7
Date: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 10:46:14 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Public Works,

Thank you for sending over the information regarding the proposed street project where are
property, College Park is located. 1 spoke with Steve and he was able to give me some more
details. I will not be able to attend tonight’s meeting. However, I would like to voice my
concern about the

$40,000+ assessment. In my 20+years of doing business we have never had such a high
assessment. [ wonder if it might be better to hold off on this project due to material/labor
costs being through the roof right now?

I understand that the piping is old and needs to be replaced but would like to see if there is
anyway costs can be reduced?

I would also like to explore getting our own bids on any parts of the project where that is
allowable. Also, are there any grants/programs, etc that we might be able to apply for to help
with the potential cost?

Please keep me informed as you work your way through this process.

Sincerely,
Joanna

Get Outlook for i0OS


mailto:Joanna@rousemgmt.com
mailto:boardofpublicworks@cityofmadison.com
mailto:ssonntag@cityofmadison.com
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__aka.ms_o0ukef&d=DwMF-g&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=2zdpjCpgtnZC3UQk4cCzqIisD2wk2Neo8jZcSN8JOjHA9SBiyoR0lPLHzA5KOrCy&m=lriMr46w13WWinafBd9TgCPOkX5X_4wANefhNiECPas&s=tqXObKBbBqchwZNBGW_qu83564Fu24VU9bnB5-jRcnw&e=

